MEMORANDUM

TO:

International Finance and Macroeconomics Program Members and Potential Authors

FROM:

Cristina Arellano and Oleg Itskhoki

DATE:

November 13, 2019

RE:

Call for Papers

We will be organizing the spring 2020 program meeting for the International Finance and Macroeconomics (IFM) group of the NBER. The meeting will take place in San Francisco, CA on Friday, March 6, 2020, at the Federal Reserve Bank of San Francisco, 101 Market Street, San Francisco, CA 94111. There will be a group dinner on Thursday, March 5, 2020. Please note the date and make your plans now to attend.

We welcome submissions in all areas of international finance and open economy macroeconomics. Papers by younger members of the profession are especially welcome. Please feel free to circulate and post this note.

Please note: your paper has to be made available before the day of the meeting.

Also, please upload any paper you would like to present at the link below

http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=IFMs20

The deadline for submissions is December 15, 2019.

If you have any questions, please contact the organizers at arellano.cristina@gmail.com or itskhoki@princeton.edu

Christina, Oleg and Pierre-Olivier look forward to seeing you in San Francisco on March 6.


